De 14-03]

From: Pkorianski@aol.com [mailto:Pkorianski@aol.com]
Sent: Tuesday, September 30, 2014 5:05 PM

To: PUC

Subject: 47% increase

I am at a loss for words. I can not imagine how a 47% increase could possibly be approved. I
understand costs do go up, but 47% The cost of living increase these days are so low or dont
exist. To have families pay 47 percent more is just outrages. Families are living paycheck to
paycheck. Very disappointed and this should not be allowed. I understand an increase, but on a
much smaller scale.

Patty Korianski



